November 12, 2008 RECEIVED
NOV 13 26i8

INBEERNATIONAL
FEDERATION OF . .
PROFESSIONAL Sent via Fax and Regular Mail

AND TECHNICAL Ki”g (:OU!]ty

ENGINEERS . > _ . -
AFL-CIO/CLC Liz Ford I_abor Relations

!
LOCAL 17 Labor Relations Manager OW_JF H VAOXU / 2/’

DES/HRD-Labor Relations

King County Administration Building
500 Fourth Ave, Room 450

Seattle, WA 98104

Dear Liz:

This letter will confirm that on November 19, 2008, IFPTE Local 17 will be
sending out ballots to all King County bargaining unit members to vote on
the tentative agreement for the proposed furlough. Ballots will be returned
to our office by December 5, 2008. King County will be notified of the results
once the ballots have been counted.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

=4/l .
BehnazMNelson

Union Representative

A

cc: Joe McGee, Executive Director
Whitney Hupf, Local 17 Union Representative
Jacob Metzger, Local 17 Union Representative
Janet Parks, Local 17 Union Representative
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